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  Date: 12 September 2018 

 

Dear offerors, 

 

Subject: Clarification in response to the inquiries raised by the offerors 

 

 

Reference is made to the Request for Quotation posted on 29 August 2018 regarding 

Procurement of Ultra-sensitive Heat Flux Plates for Enforcement System for Energy Efficiency 

and Environment Buildings Code (EEEBC) Implementation with the deadline of 18 September 

2018.   

 

A clarification has been raised in response to the inquiries raised by some the offerors 

on below issues: 

 

 

 

Question: 

 

Which sensor would be most suitable for your application? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

We need these sensors with thermally conductive paste: 

 

Heat Flux Sensor – gSKIN®-XI 

Robust Heat Flux Sensor – gSKIN®-XO 


